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Dear Ms Smail





The Attorney General, the Honourable Bob Debus MP, has requested I respond to your  letter, referred to him by the Premier,the Honourable RJ Carr MP concerning Newcastle University.





While I have carefully considered the issues you have raised, neither the Attorney General nor the officers of this Department have the jurisdiction to investigate complaints against the Newcastle University. You may wish to direct your concerns to  Mr  B  Barbour, NSW Ombudsman at 580 George Street, Sydney 2000.





In relation to your proceedings before the AntiDiscrimination Tribunal,you  may wish to contact the LawAccess NSW service on 1300 888 529 (for the cost  of  a  local phone call) or on TTY 1800 889 529, Monday to Friday during  business hours, or access the website at www.lawaccess.nsw.gov.au. LawAccess delivers a range of services  including legal  information,referral and advice. It is a free service and may be able to assist you.





I trust this information is of assistance to you and I regret that the Attorney General  can not be of more direct assistance on this occasion.





Yours faithfully


for Director General
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